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RELEASE IN PART B6 

From: 
	

Palm, Andrea < 	 B6 
Sent: 
	

Tuesday, September 7, 2010 4:55 PM 
To: 
Subject: 	 news 

Madame Secretary, 

I wanted to drop you a note to tell you that I have been detailed from HHS over to the White House Domestic Policy 
Council. Today's my first day, so needless to say I am still trying to find my way around and get my hands on a 
blackberry, but it's a great opportunity and it should be an equally excellent adventure. I'll be working on health reform 
implementation and a range of public health issues. 

Hope you are well. Please let me know if you need anything. 

Best, 
Andrea 
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